
 
From the Principal’s desk: 
 
I am extremely honored to be receiving the DK Education Stalwart Award.  I am grateful for 
the recognition I have received for my work, because I am very sure that every other nominee 
for this award was as capable if not more, of winning this award. 
 
I have faced several challenges on my way here, but each one of them has only strengthened 
me to make me the person I am today. Winning this award would not have been possible 
without the inspiration I have received from my mentors and every teacher for whom I have 
the deepest respect, and all my students from whom I have derived the strength to challenge 
myself and perform better at each stage. 
 
I sincerely thank each one of you for helping me reach a stage where I can proudly hold up 
this award as a mark of my achievement. Thank you! 
 

Regards 
Principal 
NPS Whitefield 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


